
PRINCIPAL’S WELCOME

It is a genuine pleasure to welcome you to George Heriot’s School.  

Our aim at Open Morning is to provide you with a colourful insight into what makes Heriot’s 

special. We hope that our educational offer, together with the warm and supportive nature of the 

school community, match your expectations. Through the course of the morning, you will meet 

some of the many teaching staff and see a wide range of activities and experiences that 

encapsulate and define our School. Our pupils’ academic attainment (exemplified by their 

excellent examination results), and their achievements in a huge range of activities beyond the 

classroom (which you can read about in the news pages on the school website) are part of the 

broader picture. The main impression we hope you will gain is of happy Heriot’s pupils, who reflect 

and exemplify the School, its values and most importantly provide a genuine, warm welcome to 

you and your child(ren).  

By its very nature, Open Morning can provide just a flavour of the School, so please do not hesitate 

to contact us and visit Heriot’s on a normal school day to find out more.  

Specific information on the Junior and Senior Schools, Entry Procedures, Admissions and Fees/

Remissions can be found via the QR code below. Our School Prospectus can also be collected from 

the Information Point or requested via our website. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in Heriot’s. We hope you find Open 

Morning informative and enjoyable for both you and your child(ren). If you require additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the Admissions Office. 

With very best wishes

Mr Gareth Warren 

Principal


